
 
Please note that Dance club this Thursday (20th) has been changed.  As in previous years the whole 
hour will be dedicated to the skaters representing Bracknell at the Solo Dance Championships next 
week.  There is no dance club this week for non-championship skaters. 
 
Thank you 
BISC 
 
 
 


